
 

 

Date: 25-03-2025 

To,  
The General Manager,  
Department of Corporate Services,  
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers Dalal Street,  
Mumbai- 400001  
Scrip Code: 544223  
ISIN: INEOAG901020  

To, 
Manager-Listing Compliance, 
National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited, Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra East,  
Mumbai – 400051 
 Symbol: CEIGALL 
ISIN: INEOAG901020 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window 

 

Pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 as amended, 

and clarification given by BSE vide Circular No.: LIST/COMP /01/2019-20 and NSE 

vide Letter No.: NSE/CML/2019/11 dated April 2, 2019, subjected as Clarification 

regarding trading restriction period, the trading window for dealing in Equity Shares 

of the Company shall remain closed for all designated persons of the Company and 

their immediate relatives with effect from the closure of the Business hours i.e. 

Tuesday, March 25, 2025 consequent to the proposed strategic investments at the 

Board Meeting of Ceigall Infra Projects Private Limited, Wholly Owned Subsidiary 

Company to be held on 29th March, 2025. The window will remain closed till the end 

of 48 hours after the proposed strategic investment is made public. 

 

The same has been intimated to all the designated persons (including Directors and 

Key Managerial Personnel) of the Company. 

 

The same is also available on the website of the Company at  www.ceigall.com. 

You are requested to take the above information on your record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For CEIGALL INDIA LIMITED  

 

 

 

 

Megha Kainth  

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

Membership No.: F7639  

http://www.ceigall.com/
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